

Kader Academy

Staindrop Drive, Acklam, Middlesbrough, TS5 8NU
Tel: 01642 286599
Principal: Mrs A Mitchinson



3rd March 2021

Dear Parents,

Wraparound Childcare

As mentioned in my previous letter Rosedene will not be able to provide wraparound cover until at least the start of the Summer Term (after Easter break). We realise that this may cause difficulties in arranging childcare for some of you.

As a school we are trying to find a solution for this until Rosedene is able to welcome you back. This letter is for us to see if there is sufficient need to provide this cover during this interim period.

Could you please let us know if you would require this service in the form of a breakfast club from 8:00am and/or an after school club until 5:00pm. There will be a charge implemented, but more information will follow. Please note that we cannot accommodate additional hours for nursery children on a morning or afternoon session.

Should we need to provide this service, children will be kept in bubbles in the dining hall so as to prevent cross-bubble contact. As you can imagine we cannot accommodate large numbers due to staffing, therefore we ask that you only consider using this if you cannot find any alternative arrangements.

If you feel that this is something that you will need, either call the school on 01642 286599 or email us at school.enquiries@kaderacademy.org.uk. As this is timesensitive, can we please ask that you get in touch by 10am tomorrow (4th March) so we can plan for the following week.

I'd like to stress that this letter is **only** to gather information and see if this provision is necessary. Should we be able to operate these sessions more information will follow.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A. Mitchinson Principal



